
 

The Mitsubishi Motors Badminton Horse Trials  
Wednesday 1st – Sunday 5th May 2019 

To:   Taxi Companies 
 
BADMINTON HORSE TRIALS - SATURDAY 4TH MAY 
 
On the Cross-Country day of the Horse Trials there are numerous traffic restrictions and one 
way systems in force.  This means that it is not possible to deliver passengers to the event car 
park(s) and then leave again immediately.  Most of the approach roads are one way inbound 
from 7.00 a.m. to about 2.00 p.m. and then one way outbound. 
 
Daily: 
There is one drop off point (see attached plan.  This is situated in Badminton Village and can 
only be approached from the south or west.  
 
  ●  From Acton Turville  or from the Cross Hands on the A46. 
  ● From Luckington, go via Acton Turville from Tetbury, via Luckington from Stroud, 
  go via Didmarton and Luckington.  Follow AA Signage.  Please note there is no access 
  directly from Didmarton. 
 
Saturday (after 7pm only) 
The Drop Off / Pick Up Point (also as marked on map) is at top of Kennels Drive.  N.B. Bars 
close at 11pm. 
 
If you get inside the One Way System, you will not be allowed out until the afternoon! 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
Hugh Thomas 
Event Director      
 
Horse Trials Office, Badminton, Glos. GL9 1DF  
Tel: 01454 218272  
Email: info@badminton-horse.co.uk



 


